Florida Power & Light Company, Environmental Services Dept., P.0. Box 14000, Juno Beach, FL 33408

EPL

July 13, 1998 _ RE@EEVED
AUG 17 1998

Ms. Virginia Wetherell, Secretary BUREAU OF

State of Florida ' AIR REGULATION

Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resources Management
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re: Change of Responsible Official Designation
Title V Program

Dear Ms. Wetherell:

This correspondence is to certify that Roxane Kennedy has replaced Mr. Robert Rulhman as Plant
General Manager of the FPL Sanford Plant. As Plant General Manager Ms. Kennedy is authorized
to act as the “Responsible Official” for that facility, pursuant to State Rule 62-213.200, F.A.C. Ms.
Kennedy is hereby authorized to act on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company on all Title V
permit related activities for the Sanford Plant.

Sincerely,
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Adalberto Aifonso

Vice President

Power Generation Business Unit
Florida Power & Light Company

Cc: Scott Sheplak  FDEP DARM
L.Koslov FDEP Central District

an FPL Group company
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“.F‘l_orida Department of

Memorandum Environmental Protection
TO: Len Kozlov, CD
FROM: Scott Sheplak, PE Fd | -
DATE: July 28, 1997

SUBJECT: Completeness Review of an Application Package for a Title V Operation Permit
Florida Power & Light, Sanford: 1270009-001-AV

Enclosed is an application package for a Title Y operation permit that is being processed
in Tallahassee. Please review the package for completeness and respond in writing by August
15, 1997, if you have any comments. Otherwise, no response is required.

It is very important to verify the compliance statement regarding the facility, since we do
not have a readily effective means of determining compliance at the time the application was
submitted. Please advise if you know of any emissions unit(s) that were not in compliance at
that time and provide supporting information. You should have a copy on file of the original
initial Title V permit application submittal. Also, please do not write on these documents.

If there are any questions, please call the project engineer, Martin Costello, at 904/488-
1344 or SC: 278-1344.
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